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Please say no to Aethon Energy Company's application to dump contaminated oil and gas
wastewater into 
Boyson Reservoir. Wyoming needs to protect our water and find less damaging alternatives to the
proposal to dump its contaminated water into the state's surface water. Please consider the
environment!
 


